RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL-BASED

 DECISION MAKING COMMITTEE MINUTES 

July 9, 2009

The Rineyville Elementary School-Based Decision Making Council conferred regarding the hiring of the newly allotted half-time Assistant Principal position.  The following members were involved:  Billy Coffey, Tanya Parris, Annette Reesor, Karen Arant and Dawn Stith.

After discussing their options, it was decided to create a full-time position, using a half-time Counselor along with the half-time Assistant Principal position.  Therefore, we could use the other half-time Counselor position combined with the half-time allotment for Title I position.  This would allow all school personnel to be housed at Rineyville full time.

It was the consensus of the committee to go ahead with the plan as discussed.
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